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News from the Senior Team 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Yet another wonderful week; every week just gets better, and our children are full of smiles and joy 
day in and day out. It's lovely to see. 

 Vision and Values 

This week Father Andrew spoke in assembly about the importance of looking after our neighbours; 

we value this highly at our school. In our PRIDE values assembly children have discussed the 

importance of our pride values and how we uphold them in school and within our community. All 

children have voted and agreed that a pride value is a principle that guides our thinking and 

behaviour so that we can protect our community and environment.  

Parent Consultation 

Thank you to all parents who have commented on our vision and values statement; the deadline for 
this is Friday 15th July. 

Transition: preparation for September 2022 

Today was our final transition session and meet the teacher session. This year we have ensured that 

all children have had multiple opportunities to meet their teacher and be very familiar with 

classroom expectations before September. Thank you to everyone who attended; PowerPoint slides 
will be made available to you next week. 

Once again we have welcomed our EYFS children and new parents for September 2022; they were 

warmly received by all staff and our PTA. My special thanks goes to Mrs Golding and the office staff 
who ensure that the sessions and all the important information that goes out is seamless. 



End of Year Celebrations  

As we approach the end of term it is a busy time in school with end of year celebrations for all 

children and our year 6 leavers. Next week we will all have an opportunity to see our year 6 

production of 'Grease' - we can't wait! 

 We are looking forward to welcoming you to our celebration afternoon on Wednesday 13th July 

2.30pm- 5pm, where you have an opportunity to review your child's learning from this year and 

collect their report. While his is not a formal meeting with the class teacher, should you have any 

questions or feedback please use the year group email.  

 Have a lovely weekend and we will see you all on Monday! 

  

Miss Davenport and the Senior Leadership Team 



Pride Certificates 8th July 2022 

 



EYFS 

 

This week in EYFS we have enjoyed the story 'What the Ladybird Heard' by Julia Donaldson and Lydia 

Monks.  After sharing the story, the children drew maps of the farm to direct the animals  to trick the 

thieves trying to steal the fine prize cow.  Following on from our visit to a real farm last week , we 

then planned a route around the farm we had seen, labelling the various buildings.  We then looked 

at some real maps and discussed how maps only show permanent features, not objects which move.  

The children were then able to identify what would and would not be represented on a map.   

During continuous provision, some children built their own farms using different objects.  They had 
to ensure the buildings were big enough to fit a toy farm animal inside, altering the size if not.   



 

 



 

 



Year 1 

 

In science this week Year 1 learnt about the parts of trees. They learnt that looking closely at leaves 

is a good way to identify what tree it is and then they had a go at doing some observational drawings 

of leaves.  

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

Year 2 

 

Following our trip to Bodiam Castle, Year 2 have carefully sketched the castle and its features. They 

have labelled the defences and discussed how they helped to protect the castle from any threat of 

attack. Year 2 have also been writing their essay to answer the question 'How have castles changed 
over time?' They have worked hard to apply all of their historical learning.  



 

 

 

 



 

 

 



Year 3  

 

This week it has been fantastic to see Year 3 working so hard on their history essays to show off all of 

the learning they have done about the Romans this term. The children have thought back to 

previous lessons for important knowledge and used key vocabulary to explain what life was like 

during Britain during the time of the Roman invasion and what impact the Roman invasion had on 

British society. 

 



 

 



Year 4  

 

Year 4 this week we very excited about going on an educational visit to the Museum of Kent Life in 

Maidstone.   This formed part of their learning on Anglo-Saxons and Vikings, as well as land use in 

the South-East of England.  They took part in 2 workshops, which included learning about hopping in 

Kent and the history of how wool from a sheep was spun into yarn.  In the afternoon, children were 

able to explore the rest of the museum and particularly enjoyed seeing the animals there.  

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



Year 5  

 

In Science this term, Year 5 have been learning about the life cycles of different groups of animals. 

This week, we were looking at the life cycle of birds. In pairs, the children chose a bird and used the 

iPads to research their life cycle. They then recorded this in their books in the way they thought best 
to present it. Here are some of the results! 



 

 



 

 



Year 6 

 

 

Year 6 are absolutely delighted with their fantastic leavers hoodies and are sending a HUGE thank 
you to everyone who helped to make them possible!  



Year 6 enjoyed their Grease dress rehearsal on Friday and would like to pass on another HUGE thank 

you to all the adults at home for helping with their phenomenal costumes! We cannot wait to show 

you them next week!  

 

Piano lessons 

 



 

Staplehurst Music Centre 

 



The groups run every Saturday morning at Staplehurst School for Early Years and KS1 (2-8yrs). These 

classes provide a structured learning progression. Our young learners (2-5yrs), focus on 

developing skills such as pulse, rhythm, use of percussion and solfa hand signs. Our group for older 

learners (6-8yrs) provides a natural progression, offering an opportunity to play their instruments in 
a small group 

If anyone wants any further information, they can make contact via the fb page, website or directly 

to me becca@websitescientist.co.uk  

Follow us on Twitter  https://twitter.com/StaplehurstSch 
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